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WISCONSIN
Memorandum
TO:

Members of the Assembly
FROM:
Bill G. Smith, State Director

DATE:
January 28, 2010
RE:

Assembly Bill 532



Legislation to create a program that would improve access to capital for our state’s small businesses will be considered by the Assembly on Thursday, January 28th.  

Assembly Bill 532, introduced by Representative Peter Barca, would establish a loan program that truly targets small business, has a simple application process with limited administrative costs, and may even allow a bank to make slightly higher risk loans to those firms able to access the program.  


The NFIB’s most recent Small Business Economic Trends Report indicates regular borrowers continued to report difficulties in arranging credit.  A net 15% reported loans harder to get then in their last attempt, and although unchanged since November, the highest frequency since 1983.

Passage of Assembly Bill 532 will help ensure small business owners and entrepreneurs can get access to credit they need to invest in machinery and equipment, create jobs, and expand their payrolls.


We urge you to support passage of Assembly Bill 532.


Thank you for your consideration.
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